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February 21, 2025

Via Federal Express

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re:  Withdrawal of Objection to Application for SWD;
Mack Energy Corporation,
Glacier SWD #1, API 30-015-31436
To Whom it May Concern:

This firm represents the Pecos Valley Artesian Conservancy District (“PVACD”), and
more specifically, relating to the Application by Mack Energy Corporation for a Salt Water
Disposal Well, as received by PVACD, an interest holder, on September 19, 2024, and in the
matter of the protest to this Application filed in October 2024.

After review and discussion with Phillip Goetze and others with the Oil Conservation
Division and review of the proposed permit, PVACD hereby withdraws its protest.

Sincerely yours,

HENNIGHAUSEN OLSEN & McCREA L.L.P.

Pt T/ e

Robert McCrea
A.J. OLSEN ROBERT J. McCREA MITCHELL E. McCREA
Inactive Certified Public Accountant Special Counsel

Licensed in Texas & New Mexico

FRED R. HENNIGHAUSEN ALVIN F. JONES

1924-2017 1944-2019
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Sante Fe Main Office
Phone: (505) 476-3441

General Information

Phone: (505) 629-6116

Online Phone Directory
https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/ocd/contact-us

State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505
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CONDITIONS

Action 438191

Operator:

MACK ENERGY CORP
P.O. Box 960
Artesia, NM 882110960

OGRID:
13837

Action Number:
438191

Action Type:
[IM-SD] Admin Order Support Doc (ENG) (IM-AAQ)

CONDITIONS
Created By Condition Condition
Date
anthony.harris [ None 3/3/2025
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